Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope all Braes families are doing well. Please see below an update on a number of matters:

Friday 6th October

This is the last day of this term. It will be a non-uniform day with young people invited to participate in a non-uniform to raise money to support pupil activities. Pupils are encouraged to donate around £1 in cash on the day or via Ipay. The usual rules of not wearing football colours, or clothing inappropriate for school apply. The school will reopen for pupils after the October break on Monday 23rd October.

Friends at Braes

A very productive meeting of our parent-led fundraising group, Friends at Braes, took place this week. Engaging presentations from pupils and staff saw FAB donate to a range of projects supporting our young people's experiences and opportunities for achievement.

Parent Council

The next meeting of our Parent Council takes place on Tuesday 3rd October at 7pm in the conference room. Please email Chairperson Kenneth MacKinnon at braeshigh.parentcouncil@gmail.com for further information.

Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully,

lain Livingstone